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New MFA in writing to be offered

A new Master's Degree in Writing has been approved at Lindenwood University and will be administered
through Lindenwood's LCIE adult accerlerated program. This program, piloted by Professor Michael Castro,
offers instruction in writing in a small group setting. A wide range of coursework is offered including, Fiction,
Poetry, Non-Fiction, and Screenwriting.

Students pursue a 48-hour program. A student chooses 36 hours from four of the following classes: creative
writing, journalistic writing, text analysis and editing, aesthetic and literary studies, or visual communications
studies.

Classes will be available to the public starting in the Fall of 2003. For information, call Castro at 636-949-4520.
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